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Publications 
 

The board of the SOG18 decided to begin with an online-edition: Voices from an era of transition. 

South Eastern Europe in the 18th century. This measure serves to make the contemporary 

perspectives to a complex period know to a wider audience. All people who are interested to 

collaborate are invited to write articles appropriate to the subject following the included instructions 

(see separate file).) In this case the authors are asked to notify the organizers in advance by using the 

address sog18@uni-graz.at. 

The board of the SOG18 intends to realize an online-lexicon too: Main localities for the 18th century in 

South Eastern Europe. Further information will be given in the next Newsletter (4/2017), published in 

the beginning of October.  

Research Projects 
The board of the SOG18 is going to prepare a research project in titled: Innovation as a Challenge. 

Further news will be published in the next Newsletter. 

Program 
During April - October 2018 in Graz (Universal Museum Joanneum) the exhibition “We and 

Passarowitz [Požarevac]. 300 years of sustainability in Europe” will be shown. This exhibition intends 

to explain the large impact of the two treaties of Požarevac (Peace and Trade treaty) for past and 

present. Several additional programs will complete the subject. More information will be given in the 

Newsletter of October 2017. 

Member Publications 
 Herrschaftswechsel. Die Befreiung Temeswars im Jahre 1716. Hrsg. von Rudolf Gräf und 

Sandra Hirsch. Cluj-Napoca 2016 

Member Calls 
The members are asked to suggest some proposals for the further program of SOG18 (email: 

sog18@uni-graz.at)   
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